
 
 
 
 

Attn. of Malene Nors Tardrup 
malene@tardrup.com   

 
July 11th, 2022 

 
PROJECT: A Long Time is not Forever 
 
 
Dear Malene, 
 
Congratulations!  We are delighted to inform you that your project, A Long Time is not Forever, has been selected 
as the interior category winner in the 2022 Vanceva® World of Color Awards™ competition. This program honors 
architects, designers and laminators around the world whose awe-inspiring architectural design projects that 
demonstrate creativity and forward-thinking uses of colored glass made with the Vanceva color interlayer system.  
This year’s winners spanned the globe and represented the innovative use of colored glass for interior and exterior 
applications.  Your project was selected from an impressive and substantial list of entries which made it difficult for 
the judges to consider.  
 
Your work, and that of the other winners, will receive an outstanding Vanceva glass award made by David Magán 
Design studio (davidmagan.com). David Magán is a glass artist based in Madrid, Spain. His first works were based 
on the stained-glass tradition, but soon evolved, freeing glass from its support and focusing on the interplay of 
translucent colored planes in space. The early interest in the integration of sculptural work with architecture soon 
led him to develop his iconic installations of suspended colour plates, which will be a constant in his career. His 
works can be found in many museums and private collections, including the Museum of Contemporary Art in 
Madrid, the Tomás y Valiente Art Center (CEART), the Alcorcón Glass Art Museum (MAVA) and many more. We 
hope you will like it as much as we do. 
 

Besides the glass award, we will develop a project profile which will published on vanceva.com/gallery/long-time-
not-forever . Your project will also be featured in our upcoming Vanceva brochure as an iconic project reference 
for our brand (released end of September 2022). Finally, your project will get global recognition associated with 
the competition and through our media and social media efforts.  
 
A press release will be sent on July 28th announcing the winners and Eastman will also showcase your project during 
the Glasstec Tradeshow (September 20-23rd, 2022) in Düsseldorf, Germany (booth 11A42). Glasstec is the 
international trade fair for glass for the entire value-chain (www.glasstec-online.com). If you would like free entry 
to the show, please email Evgeniia Kreslova at Evgeniia.Kreslova@eastman.com and let us know when you will 
arrive and how many tickets you need. May I also kindly ask you to email your shipping address for the glass award? 
 
Congratulations again, and thank you for your project submission, as well as your innovative incorporation of 
colored laminated glazing within your project.  
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Delphine Kirscht  Evgeniia Kreslova    
Global Marketing & Communication Manager MarCom Project Manager  
Eastman l Advanced Interlayers Eastman l Advanced Interlayers  
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